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Coming Soon – IlliniCare Health will become Aetna Better Health of Illinois on December 1, 2020. You will 

be receiving more information this month to introduce you to our new name. 
 

 
Dear [PROVIDER NAME], 
 
We are pleased to announce that IlliniCare Health (soon to be Aetna Better Health of Illinois) and NantHealth have partnered to 
give you access to Eviti Connect, an online software system that enables real-time decision support and treatment guidelines 
for oncology patients.  
 
Effective December 1, 2020, there will be a change of process for initiating oncology treatment plan review requests. IlliniCare 
Health will transition from the New Century Health provider portal to utilizing the Eviti Connect platform.  Below is a summary of 
these changes: 
 
Overview of Process Change 
 

Purpose of Eviti Connect To provide specialist review of oncology treatment plans including 
chemotherapy, radiation therapy and supportive medications 

Uses of Eviti Connect • Access to the latest evidence-based guidelines for radiation and 
chemotherapy 

• Select from 3,800+ pre-built regimens, or customize treatments when 
necessary  

• Discuss open treatment plan reviews with Eviti’s clinical staff 

Treatment 
Recommendations 

Eviti Connect aggregates evidence-based recommendations from national 
government agencies, reports, and journal publications (including the NCCN 
Compendium, JCO, JNCI, Lancet, NEJM and JAMA) 

Training November 2020: Several training sessions will be available to help you 
become familiar with using Eviti Connect to submit treatment plans for review.
The training schedule will be sent in a future communication. 

 

New Process Effective 
Date 

12/1/2020 
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You will receive more information soon on the changes to IlliniCare Health’s oncology treatment plan review process using Eviti 
Connect. If you have questions regarding the implementation of this program, please contact IlliniCare Health at 866-329-4701. 
 
We look forward to working with you on this new process! 
 
Sincerely,  

David Hiestand, MD,  
VP/CMO Aetna Medicaid                        
 
William Flood, M.D. 
Chief Medical Officer 
NantHealth, Eviti  

   Lakshmi Emory, M.D. 
Chief Medical Officer  
IlliniCare Health 
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